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Engineering & Property Management 
   Memorandum 

 
 

 
Date:  November 7, 2005 
 
To:  Charlotte Waldron 
  Charlotte Mecklenburg Planning Commission 
 
From:  Susan Tolan 
  Engineering & Property Management 
 
Subject: Rezoning  2006-003 (Text Amendment) 
 
The Engineering and Property Management Department, Land Development Division has 
reviewed the site plan submitted in connection with the subject rezoning petition and have the 
following comment(s):  
 
No additional comments for these rezoning petitions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment, 
 
 
Susan Tolan 
Engineering and Property Management 
  Land Development Division 
 
 
 
Cc: Alice Christenbury 
 

 


